Public Administration Committee

From:

Alex Te Wierik

Sent:

Thursday, 27 March 2014 8:08 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Controlling Introduced Species

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I feel it is an honorable, responsible and conscientious step toward the protection of our native habitat and species to introduce a scheme such as this to control the widespread devastation caused by these introduced species by tapping into a ready resource of responsible recreational shooters who will undertake this task at reduced costs to state and taxpayers.

Yours Sincerely

Alex Te Wierik Responsible shooter.

Sincerely,

Alex Te Wierik